PUBLIC NOTICE

City of Auburn
Community Development Block Grant Program
2025-2029 Consolidated Plan
Stakeholder Session #2

Five-Year Consolidated Plan (Con Plan): The Con Plan is a five-year planning framework, which
describes needs, resources, priorities, and proposed activities to be undertaken with funding
under the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program. The Con Plan also includes a
one-year Action Plan. Each year thereafter during the five-year period, a one-year Action Plan is
required.

An essential component of determining the need for government action is to obtain input from
the local public, emphasizing involvement by low- and moderate-income persons. The City of
Auburn recognizes that citizen involvement in the CDBG program planning and development is
essential. The public is invited to attend the Stakeholder Session #2 to receive input on the
goals and strategies related to Housing, Public Improvements, and Supportive Services for the
2025-2029 Consolidated Plan and the 2025 Annual Action Plan.

Stakeholder Session #2:
Boykin Community Center
Boykin Auditorium
400 Boykin Street
Auburn, Alabama, 36832
Tuesday, October 8, 2024, 5:30 p.m.

For additional information or to request special accommodation (interpreter, sign language, or
other), contact the Community Services Department, Attn: Ashley Simpson, 400 Boykin Street,
Auburn, Alabama 36830, or via email at athomas@auburnalabama.org no later than October 4,

2024.




